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 Zimena Percival COMNOT2016/3476/P 06/07/2016  13:40:19 These buildings are situated directly behind our block of flats - Chalton House.  The demolition of the 

old buildings – and erection of the new building - will create a lot of noise and dust. The taller parts of 

the building – 4 stories – will block light from our building and destroy the view.  More importantly, 

these floors will now look directly into our windows.  Until now we have been completely private.    

Also, the tenants of our block have no gardens or balconies and use the walkways directly facing this 

new building to sit out on or keep front doors open in summer.  This will no longer be possible.    

Please can you reply to this comment with some reassurance that we will not lose our peace, our view 

and our privacy.  With thanks, Zimena Percival

NB.  Ours is an area that has already had to tolerate the disruption from the building of the Wellcome 

Centre over the last 2 years, and will now also have to deal with the new multi-story building being 

erected on Brill Place in addition to this building

31 Chalton House

Chalton Street

London

NW1 1HH

 Karina Handem COMMNT2016/3476/P 06/07/2016  16:26:09 I think is a good idea Ithe school is beng extended however I believe this will affect the residence of st 

Joseph's flats as it will be very noisy when the school is running and it does' seem appropriate to have a 

secondary school so close to residencies, the demolition itself it's already causing disturbance. I would 

like to know how this will affect the residenctsbof st Joseph's flats.

Flat 18 st Joseph's 

flats

Drummond 

crescent

 herman tribelnig COMMNT2016/3476/P 07/07/2016  13:55:36 Dear Michael Cassidy,

it is impossible to get hold of you on the phone. There is no response to the ringing tone. That is over 

several days.

On viewing the application drawings for residents on the lower floors on Drummond Street, opposite 

the development site, I realise that no section drawings are in the application showing the existing 

section of the elevation facing the Crescent and the proposed. These are of course relevant for daylight 

and sunlight loss assessments to the residential units.

Can you please let us have the missing information  as a matter of urgency and suspend the consultation 

period as long as these are not available. Please advise if these are to found elsewhere in the pack.

Also a better detailed site plan would be useful in order to see which part of the proposed is opposite 

the Drummond housing as the height of the development varies along the length.

There are other shortcomings. eg the siteplan supplied is not t the siteplan for the development. Very 

cheeky and so J&W.

please urgent!

Respond by phone or email as below.

thank you.

10 Mary House 

Drummond Cres 

NW1

 herman tribelnig COMMNT2016/3476/P 07/07/2016  13:53:5110 Mary House 

Drummond Cres 

NW1
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